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September 18, 2020 

 

Mr. Gregory Larson 

Gregory Larson 

14977 Co. Rd. 97 

Haxtun, CO  80731 

 

Re: Larson Pit, Permit No. M-2007-012, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-2 
 

Dear Mr. Larson: 

 

On September 18, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 

submitted to the Division on August 18, 2020, addressing the following: 

 

 Remove 3.5 acres from Area 2 and update the weed control plan. 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-2007-012.  

All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2007-012 remain in full force and effect. 

 

The current performance bond of $28,889.00 is adequate to cover all approved reclamation activities at the site. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Brock F. Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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